December 10, 2018
Mike Hettler
Hettler Engineering 
1225 North Main Street Suite A
North Canton, OH  44720
RE:
Massillon Museum Site Plan Review
Mr. Hettler:
The City of Massillon Engineering Department has reviewed the submitted site plan for the above referenced project.  The following comments have been compiled for review. In your re-submittal provide a response letter addressing each comment and three (3) revised sets plans.
GENERAL
1) Show limits of no parking at new ADA ramp.  Are there handicap parking spots on the street?  Need to discuss striping, signs, etc.
2) Add the attached pavement section drawing to the plans.  This is for replacement of asphalt in alley on south side of the building. 

3) Unsure of the note “…downspout line crushed at street. Convert to overflow as directed by City…”   ????  My direction would be to replace pipe as needed to flow properly.  Extend limits of sidewalk replacement if necessary.

4) The concrete?  parking blocks cannot block the public alley.  There is confusion as to whether these are existing or proposed.   Need to discuss the use of this alley with someone from the museum.
5) Add a City of Massillon concrete and road cut details to the plans.

 If you have any questions or require additional information, please contact our office at 330-830-1722.

Respectfully,
Jason M. Popiel,  P.E., CPESC
CITY ENGINEER
Jason Haines

Engineering Technician
